
 

 

 

Честита Баба Марта! 

On the occasion of 1st March – Baba Marta, the Embassy of the Republic of Bulgaria to 
Montenegro would like to congratulate you on the beginning of the month of March and 
wish you a healthy, peaceful and sunny spring. 

In observance of the holiday we would also like to share with you a special video clip 
greeting card, which can be found on the following link: 

http://e.pc.cd/Uz9otalK 

Moreover, we have the pleasure to announce that a congratulatory video on the occasion 

of Baba Marta will be broadcasted on 1st March, 2022 throughout billboards in Podgorica 
containing a greeting to Montenegro.  

A Martenitsa (from the Bulgarian name for the month of March) is a small red-and-white 
ornament that is worn every March in accordance with an old custom cultivated for 

centuries. The mutual gifting with Martenitsi is on March 1 and the following week. The 
red-and-white lucky charms are worn until you see a first spring sign – a stork, a swallow 

or a flowering tree. Then you hang them on a tree or put them under a stone and make a 
wish for something beautiful. 
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